Dear <First Name> <Last Name>,

Thank you for entrusting us with your Medicare needs! Our team is here to provide you with the support and answers you need to make the most out of your health coverage. As your dedicated Health Insurance Agency, we are committed to ensuring you receive great service to help you live without worrying about unexpected medical costs.

With the annual enrollment period fast approaching, we wanted to take this opportunity to reach out to you about updating your information. By updating your drug list, providers, and contact information now, you can save time later during your annual review. Accurate information helps us help you know what Medicare Advantage, Medicare Supplement, and/or Part D Prescription Drug Plan works for your unique situation.

Ensuring that your information is up-to-date is a vital step in getting all the Medicare benefits you are eligible for in 2025. Please take a few moments to call or email us with your updated details.

Thank you for your time, and we look forward to continuing to support your for all your Medicare needs.

Best regards,

<Agency Name>
<Agent Phone Number>
<Agent Email Address>
<Hours and Days of Operation>

Calling the number listed will direct you to a licensed insurance agent.